
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
HORSE AND CEREMONY   

horses and carriages from the Royal Stables  

26 to 29 May 2016 

 
In the last weekend of May, the stables of Paleis Het Loo will provide the backdrop for the 

Horse and Ceremony event. The Royal Stables from The Hague will offer visitors the unique 

possibility to view the royal horses, carriages and cars from close by. 

 

Various cars and carriages will make the trip to the palace several times a day. The Gala Berline, for 

example, will be on show, drawn by no less than 8 horses. The care and grooming of the horses and  

their hitching up will take place at the Harnessing area.  

 

The Royal Stables is responsible for transporting the members of the Royal Family.  

Normal admission fees apply for this event. See also paleishetloo.nl/en/agenda/horse-and-ceremony 

 
 

 

 
                
           
 
 
 
         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paleis Het Loo 

Postal address: Koninklijk Park 1, 7315 JA Apeldoorn; Entrance via car park on Amersfoortseweg 

Open: Tuesday to Sunday and on public holidays from 10.00 am to 5.00 pm  

Directions: A1 and A50, exit Paleis Het Loo and then follow ANWB signs 

Navigation advice: Amersfoortseweg (7313 AA) 

Information: +31 (0)55 577 24 00 or paleishetloo.nl/en/agenda/horse-and-ceremony  

Press information: Marketing & Communications, +31 (0)55 577 24 63 / 448 

Paleis Het Loo is supported by the BankGiro Loterij    

  

http://www.paleishetloo.nl/paardenkracht

